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Comments: | respectfully urge the forest Service to drop the proposed Rangeland Management Directive. It has
the potential to significantly adversely affect millions of acres of public land, including Wilderness. where livestock
grazing is fundamentally at odds with the mandate of the Wilderness Act that Wilderness remain "untrammeled."
Thank you for your consideration.



